
District Goal:  WE empower all students to achieve post-high school success. 
 
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton School District that there 
will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, 
national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 

WE EXPECT EXCELLENCE WE INNOVATE WE EMBRACE EQUITY WE COLLABORATE

 
 
 

 
BEAVERTON STUDENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 
The Beaverton School Board believes that perspectives from students should provide significant 
input into district decisions.  In the Fall of 2014 the School Board established the Beaverton 
Student Advisory Committee (BSAC). 
 
This group serves as an advisory committee to the School Board and the Superintendent, providing 
input and ideas about key issues in the district.  Members represent all of the students in the 
district and their respective schools.   They will share their activities planned to date for the  
2015 – 2016 school year.   
 
The BSAC meets regularly throughout the school year and will provide updates to the School Board 
about matters related to the Student Advisory Committee and district students.  Future meetings 
will be: 
  
 April 27, 2016 – 6:30 p.m. at Central Office 

May 11, 2016 – 6:30 p.m. at Central Office 
 
 
   
 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
April 25, 2016 


